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AIRPORT ROAD ALERT FOR SKYPLEX/ 
CHAMBERLIN PARKWAY PROJECT 

 
The Lee County Port Authority roadway construction project to rehabilitate and realign Chamberlin 
Parkway, located in Skyplex on the north side of Southwest Florida International Airport (RSW), has 
achieved a major milestone. Starting this morning, Monday, April 8, 2024, Paul J. Doherty Parkway and 
Skyplex Blvd. will be open for inbound and outbound traffic and a large portion of Chamberlin Parkway will 
be open.  
 
One exception is that inbound Chamberlin Parkway, from Daniels Parkway to Air Cargo Lane, will be 
closed as work is completed on that stretch of road. Traffic from Chamberlin Parkway at Air Cargo Lane 
will be outbound only to Daniels Parkway for a limited time period. Drivers will need to enter the Skyplex 
area from Daniels Parkway through Paul J. Doherty Parkway or Skyplex Blvd. Please see map for details.  
 
We advise drivers to proceed with caution and follow road signs as there will be continued work and 
changes to traffic patterns in the Skyplex area. 
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